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Holy See Communiqué

The Holy Father Francis has entrusted to the Pontifical Council for Promoting New Evangelisation the
coordination, on the part of the Holy See, of the preparation of the Holy Year 2025. In this regard, in recent days
the President of the same Council, Archbishop Rino Fisichella, has met with the superiors of the Secretariat of
State, the Administration of the Patrimony of the Apostolic See, and the Secretariat for the Economy.


